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October 28, 2019 

RIVERSIDE PRESBYTERIAN PRESCHOOL     Upcoming                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

*Snack:  Nolan 

 

*We will continue to go outside, so please dress your children to be outside! 

 

*Cantata Visit – This Thursday, October 31, children and a parent or care giver come to Preschool at 9:45 am 

in costume to have their picture taken.  Parents drive children to the Wye Valley section of Cantata (8700 W. 

31st St., Brookfield), we sing songs for the residents, and have cookies with the residents afterwards.  We will 

meet at the Wye Valley dining room.  A map to went home in your child’s bag last week. This is a wonderful 

community outreach event.  The residents light up when they see the children! 

       

  

Language Arts 

We will learn the 

symbol and sounds for 

the letter G and work 

on repetition.  

Math 

We will work on 

counting.    

Science 

TBD 

 

Home Connection 

Help your child sort 

and count their trick-

or-treat candy. 

 

Activities 

Theme: Halloween 

Last week we learned about fire safety with the visit of 

Riverside Firefighters, made a shapes fire truck, learned what 

an emergency is and what to do, and made a marshmallow ghost 

stamping craft. 

This week we will make a spider hat craft to wear on our ghost 

hunt.  We will visit Cantata to sing to the residents on 

Halloween. 

Enrichment:  This week we will wrap up our squirrel and acorn 

project by having some culminating activities and drawing 

something we learned.  No enrichment on Halloween, Thursday, 

10/31.  Have a safe and fun Halloween! 

       
            


